All,

Please share the following meeting recap with your constituents.

Staff Representative Group recap from meeting on Aug. 16, 2022

• No new updates on Hull construction or parking situation. No additional developments on visitor parking, so visitors will need to continue to park in Tate or South Deck.
Shannon Baker from BAPS (Business and Professional Staff) attended to give updates and brainstorm event ideas for staff development.
• Events scheduled this year are: Welcome Back Lunch in August, Holiday Lunch in December, Staff Appreciation Lunch in May
• SRG and BAPS will create a list of events for the year. BAPS would like to host more interactive events and Lunch & Learn programs. Event ideas included: Fall Festival in October, Cookie Decorating for Valentine’s Day in February, Ice cream or snow cones in July, Wellness Lunch & Learn in January, Additional Lunch & Learn in April, Bingo or other Lunch & Learn opportunities with UGA T&D

Other Items to note:
• Any drinks for events must be Coca-Cola products (including Dasani or Smart Water). Chris Williamson will be putting together a request form to order products, but before it is finished units can email Chris (chrisjw@uga.edu) or Chase Brown (chase.brown@uga.edu) to request products.

The Terry College Staff Representative Group is a collection of elected staff members representing each department within Terry. This organization strives to foster community among classified staff through advocacy and open communication. The SRG serves as a channel of communication between classified staff and administrators to address issues of concern and interest within the college. If you have an item you would like to see addressed at our next meeting, please contact your department’s SRG 
representative or SRG chair, Ed Morales (eduardo.morales@uga.edu).

